COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director, Planning & Development ) u%/
DATE: April 6,2011
RE: Request to Continue Appeal of North-Point Development Plan to May 10, 2011

Clerk of the Board File #11-00227

This item is currently agendized for the April 12, 2011 Board hearing. Staff requests to continue
this item to May 10, 2011 for agenda management purposes.



